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Marine Board Hosting Public Hearing on Implementing 2019 
Legislation 
 
The Oregon State Marine Board is hosting a public hearing on August 22, from 4 pm to 7 pm.  The 
hearing will be held at the Jackson County Roads Building, Auditorium Meeting Room, 200 Antelope 
Rd, in White City.   
 
The public is invited to attend the hearing to learn more about the proposed rules impacting recreational 
boating and to provide testimony on the draft language to implement the legislative bills passed during 
the 2019 legislative session. 
 
The Marine Board will meet on October 24, 2019, and may make a motion to adopt, amend, or take 
other action on the proposed rulemaking.  
 
For those unable to attend, public hearings will also be held in Bend on August 29, and in Portland on 
September 11. 
 
Written testimony can also be submitted by email to osmb.rulemaking@oregon.gov or by U.S. Mail to 
Jennifer Cooper, Administrative Rules Coordinator, Oregon State Marine Board, 435 Commercial Street 
NE, Salem, OR 97301. Testimony will not be accepted via telephone. Written comments will be 
accepted until 5 pm on September 20, 2019. 
 
To view the Notices of Rulemaking and proposed rule language, visit 
https://www.oregon.gov/osmb/info/Documents/Rulemaking/CombinedNoticeofRulemaking.pdf. 
 
For information about all of the scheduled public hearings, visit 
https://www.oregon.gov/osmb/info/Pages/Board-and-Public-Meetings.aspx. 
 

### 
 

The Marine Board is funded by registration, title fees and marine fuel taxes paid by motorized boaters. No lottery, 
general fund tax dollars or local facility parking fees are used to support the agency or its programs. Boater-paid 
fees go back to boaters in the form of boating safety services (on-the-water enforcement, training, and equipment), 
education/outreach materials, and boating access facility grants (boat ramps, docks, parking, restrooms, and 
construction and maintenance). The Aquatic Invasive Species Prevention Permit program is dedicated funding to pay 
for border inspection stations, decontamination equipment, inspectors, and signage/outreach materials. The Mandatory 
Education Program is self-supporting and revenue helps pay for education materials and boater education cards.   
For more information about the Marine Board and its programs, visit www.boatoregon.com. 
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